Gainesville, Florida 32627 352 334 5067

April 17, 2019

Ms. Sharon Borneman 3748 NW 56th Lane Gainesville, FL 32653

Dear Sharon:

We so regret being obligated to send this letter, but please accept this correspondence as official notification of your removal from the Gainesville Cultural Affairs Board (CAB). Remaining in compliance with the City of Gainesville's Ordinance 110658, Section 2-247 (Removal From Office), your attendance has dropped below 50% of the number of meetings in the last 12 months and you have failed to attend four or more consecutive meetings.

We appreciate your many years of service to and your leadership on the CAB. You have made a significant contribution to the cultural life of this community, and we know you will continue doing so in the years to come. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the CAB staff liaison, Russell Etling, at 352-393-8532.

Wishing you the best,

David Ruiz CAB Chair

How can I empower you?